
 

 

Christmas Events 2022 

                                     

 

December 2022  
Christmas activities in school  
Thursday 8th December – School Feast Day and the start of our Christmas festivities 
in school. 
Two-year-old room Christmas stay and play  
Thursday 8th December from 9am – 10am or 2pm – 3pm  
Week of the 12th of December 2022 - Children’s Christmas cards and crafts will be 
completed this week by the children. 
 

Christmas performances for parents  
Monday 12th December  at 2.30pm  Year 3 - The Christmas story and songs 

and carols 
Tuesday 13th December   at 11.00am  Year 4 – Strings Christmas concert  
                          at 2.30pm  Years 5 and 6 – Christmas carols  
Wednesday 14th December  at 9.15am  EYFS/AM nursery - A Christmas Nativity  
                     at 2.30pm  EYFS/PM nursery - A Christmas nativity  
Thursday 15th December  at 9.15am   Year 2 Christmas Carols 

at 2.00pm  Year 1 Collective worship followed by 
Christmas Crafts 

 

16th December - Christmas dinner day. All children can have a Christmas dinner free 
of charge. Children can wear their Christmas Jumper today  
19thDecember – Party preparations in school  
21st December - Christmas party day – Children can wear their own clothes today or 
their Christmas Jumper.  School Closes for Christmas break at normal time today  
 

Wednesday 4thJanuary 2023 – School 

reopens for the spring term. Breakfast club 
will be open from 8am. 

 

 

Mrs Catherine Sergeant 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
Advent 2022     
 

The Children will take part in a collective worship 
around the advent wreath each day during advent. 
This enables them to reflect on the true meaning of 
Christmas.  
 

Advent giving  
During advent we try to think of others who are less 

fortunate than ourselves. The children have asked if we can support a women’s 
refuge and a foodbank as part of their advent giving this year.  More information will 
follow from the school council.  
 
As a staff we are very aware that there are a lot of financial pressures on our families 
at this time of year so please do not feel under any pressure to buy presents for staff. 
 

   

The School Choir have been invited to sing a 
selection of Christmas carols at a local home for the 
elderly on Monday19th December. The children are 
very excited to take part in this and once the 
arrangements for the visit have been completed we 
will inform the parents of those children involved. 
 

 
The staff and I would like to wish all of our families a happy and peaceful 

Christmas and a happy new year. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


